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Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Re: Year 9 & 10 internal assessments – Week beginning 22nd February 2021 

 

Before the Christmas holiday, Year 9 & 10 students were supposed to sit their internal assessments. These 

assessments did not take place due to the school closure. 

Due to the above, and with the switch to remote learning from January, we feel that it would be appropriate 

for students to sit an internal assessment in each subject the first week back after half term.  This will allow 

us to gauge their progress and understanding thus far. 

The Year 9 and 10 assessments will take place during the week beginning 22nd February 2021.  

Students will follow their normal timetable during this week via Goggle classroom.  Individual subject 

teachers will inform students during their live streamed lesson prior to this which lessons their 

assessment will take place during that week.  Students will sit an internal assessment in all subjects that 

they are currently studying at GCSE level. 

These assessments will take place via google classroom and teachers will provide details to your child 

as to how they will take place on an individual subject basis. 

These assessments will provide us all with information about how students are progressing with their 

GCSE courses.   

We hope that the assessments go well and that your child continues to attend and engage with their 

online learning in order to be as best prepared as they can be. 

Please also remind your child that GCSEPod is an excellent revision resource and they can activate their 

account by visiting  

https://members.gcsepod.com/podauth/newuser 

Kind regards 

 

Arthur Barzey 

Headteacher 
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